
 

29th September 2022  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  

Experiences beyond the classroom  
Year 6 Theatre Trip  

Tuesday, 18th October 2022 
  

At Bramingham, we feel passionately about offering our children additional opportunities to 
help enrich their lives and develop their character. An experience that we believe offers this is 
the chance to watch live theatre. For our Shakespearean topic we are looking at Macbeth and 
we have organised a Year 6 trip to the Waterside Theatre, Aylesbury on Tuesday, 18th 
October 2022 to see a performance of the play. 

 

At just 75 minutes, this engaging and fast-paced adaptation of Macbeth is the perfect 
introduction to Shakespeare for a young, modern audience. Described as “A formidable 
adaptation.” With themes of ambition, power and revenge, this dynamic production captivates 
to the bitter end. 
 
This will not only be a wonderful opportunity for your child but will also complement the work 
they complete in class.   
  
Details  
The performance starts at 1.00pm. Please provide a packed lunch for your child, as we will be 
leaving school at 11.30am, and please remember no fizzy drinks or sweets. (If your child is 
entitled to a free school meal you will shortly receive a text asking if you would like a packed 
lunch to be provided by the school kitchen. Please reply promptly so as the correct number of 
lunches can be ordered)  
The children will be travelling via coach to the theatre and will return to school at approximately 
3.30pm.  
 
The school will subsidise the trip for all children by covering the cost of the theatre tickets, as 
this is such a valuable opportunity for the year group, and fundraising will take place 
throughout the year to support this. 
  
The cost of this trip is £9.58 per child and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this 
amount to cover the transport costs. Please could you log onto your Eduspot account to add 
your voluntary contribution. On Eduspot, you will also need to give parental consent for the trip. 
Please ensure this is completed by Friday 14th October 2022. 

 
Kind Regards, 
The Year 6 Team 


